WESTERN AUSTRALIAN VETERAN GOLFERS' ASSOCIATION

MINUTES OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

HELD AT ROYAL PERTH GOLF CLUB

MONDAY, 10TH MARCH, 1986 AT 11 AM

ATTENDANCE:

One hundred and two members signed the attendance register and apologies for eleven were recorded.

MINUTES OF THE PREVIOUS MEETING:

The minutes of the Annual General Meeting held on Monday 11th March, 1985 were read and confirmed on the motion of Mr Wilson, seconded - Mr Nelson.

There was no business arising from the minutes.

REPORTS:

The reports of the President, Captain and Treasurer having been previously circulated, were received on the motion of Mr Bolton - seconded - Mr Gribble.

The President, supported by the Treasurer, Mr A. Bridge, spoke on the excellent work done by our previous treasurer Mr Ron Stone who passed away during the year.

ELECTION OF OFFICERS:

As the committee elected at the beginning of 1985 was for a period of two years, there was no election of officers. However, owing to the resignation of Mr W. O'Donnell and Mr N. Johnstone, the committee had co-opted Mr N. Stewart and Mr D. Anderson to fill these vacancies.

Mr Reg Connelly was elected Auditor for 1986.

GENERAL BUSINESS:

The Captain asked for more consideration for the match committee and "Jeannie" when booking for Events - often members' names appeared on more than one application form.

Secondly, reserves were given priority at the next event of the Association.

The President apologised for the error on the fixture card. Namely that Mr R. Boulton was not listed as the Association's Vice President.

The President thanked the Captain, Mr D. Broad for his work and efficient organization throughout 1985.

The meeting closed at 11:25 A.M.

PRESIDENT